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We are happy to announce that Cody Marshall has joined our Aerospace Service
Group in our Chicago office.

Cody joins us as an Associate and a member of our Aerospace Service Group. He
has a track record for successfully achieving favorable outcomes for clients
including aircraft manufacturers, airlines, airports, and aerospace component
manufacturers. We are excited to have him. Welcome, Cody!


